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This re-do of measure 114 is unconstitutional as well. I do not understand why 

legislators go after law abiding citizens with laws that would make it harder for law 

abiding citizens to buy firearms, standards, magazines, and restrict their legal use for 

sport, hunting, and self defense. This will have little to no impact on criminals, 

because they do not care about any existing laws. Similar laws in other parts of the 

country have had no impact on crime. This just makes criminals out of ordinary 

citizens. The U.S. Supreme Court's decision on items contained in this should be 

respected. Legislators pushing this and ignoring the 2nd Amendment and Supreme 

Court decisions make make no sense. 


